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I am a resident of Bandon Oregon and I oppose the regulation of the state on 

personal wells, I do not agree that the state should have the right to tax, fine, regulate 

or charge for any personal well usage.  These are wells that were installed, paid for 

and maintained by homeowners not the state. 


